



NUEVO MUNDO
¡Donde estudian lo mejores!

MISS: ELIANA NAVARRO GRADE: BEG2 SUBJECT :ENGLISH

1. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the present simple or present continuous.

1. We _____ (visit) our grandparents every week.
2. _____ (do) anything interesting after school today?
3. He _____ (not watch) television at the moment.
4. Ssh! I _____ (concentrate) right now.
5. I think my friends _____ (spend) a lot of time online every day.
6. My mum _____ (not work) on Mondays and Tuesdays.
7. My best friend is really friendly and polite. He always _____ (say) hello to everyone.
8. What _____ (want) to do later?

2. Choose the correct words to complete the text.

Hi! I'm Natalie and I (1) *live / 'm living* with my parents, my sister and my dog. In my free time, I (2) *enjoy / 'm enjoying* having fun with my friends. We're keen on music but we (3) *don't like / aren't liking* loud music. At the weekend, we sometimes (4) *go / are going* to concerts. Our favourite band (5) *plays / is playing* next month so we (6) *need / are needing* to buy a ticket soon. I (7) *learn / 'm learning* to play the guitar right now. My best friend (8) *wants / is wanting* to play in the school concert but I'm too shy.

3. Choose the correct word to complete the sentences.

1. My sister is much smaller than me so her clothes are too *loose* / *tight* on me.
2. His trainers are white and very clean. They must be *brand new* / *second-hand*.
3. My dad doesn't need to wear a jacket and tie at work. Everyone is quite *casual* / *smart*.
4. My cousin wore an old top and dirty trainers to the party. He was *well-dressed* / *badly-dressed*.
5. These boots are too small for me. They're very *comfortable* / *uncomfortable*.
6. When I was ill, I didn't eat much and I got too *trendy* / *skinny*.
7. My history teacher isn't interested in new clothes or looking good. He's quite *fashionable* / *unfashionable*.
8. When I bought this *second-hand* / *brand new* raincoat, I found bus tickets from the 1990s in the pockets.

4. Complete the sentences with the correct form of the past simple.

1. In the 1980s, my parents _____ (listen) to hip-hop.
2. I _____ (not go) to bed late last night.
3. We _____ (not have) maths today because the teacher was ill.
4. My best friend _____ (buy) a new jumper yesterday.
5. My brother _____ (not meet) his friends because it was really cold.
6. All my friends _____ (wear) smart clothes to the party.
7. I wanted to buy a new pair of jeans but I _____ (not like) any of them.
8. When we went on holiday, I _____ (use) my sunglasses every day.

5. Read the conversations and complete the questions. Write one word in each space.

1. **A:** Where _____ you _____ yesterday?
B: I went to the beach.

2. **A:** What sports _____ you and your friends _____ on Saturday?
B: We played football and tennis.

3. **A:** _____ you _____ TV last night?
B: Yes, I did. I watched a film.

4. **A:** _____ you _____ David at the weekend?
B: No, I didn't see anyone.

5. **A:** What _____ your brother _____ for his birthday?
B: He got some clothes, a new game and some money.

6. **A:** How many photos _____ your dad _____?
B: I think he took about 100!

7. **A:** _____ Gareth _____ you his new sweatshirt?
B: No, he didn't but he showed me his new sunglasses – they're cool!

8. **A:** What _____ you _____ to your teacher when she left your school?
B: We gave her a top with our photo on it.

6. Reading comprehension:

Jonathan's Last day

Jonathan is a famous baker. He's hard-working and punctual. He always gets up at three o'clock every night and bakes his products. Then he has his breakfast with his wife and opens his bakery. He usually has his favourite pear marmalade for breakfast. He has many customers till afternoon. At noon, he has lunch at home. After lunch, he leaves the bakery to his son and sleeps about two hours. He returns to the shop and chats with his favourite customers. He's been the only baker in the town for quite a long time, and now he has many friends who shop at his bakery. This has been the same routine for almost 25 years. Today his daily routine is not the same. This is the last day in his bakery. He's going to retire tomorrow. He is going to be in Hawaii with his wife next week. He has already booked his tickets. His son is going to take care of the bakery. He normally wears white clothes but today he's wearing a Hawaiian shirt. He always has a siesta after lunch, but today he's having a cup of espresso with his best friend. He's had a wonderful working life. Now, he is ready to start a new life. He wants to see new places. There's a luxury liners company in town and they send a liner every Sunday to many different exotic places around the world. Tonight, he's starting his journey with his wife from the harbour. Tonight, one of the luxury liners is leaving the harbour and Jonathan and his wife are embarking on it to start their new life.

Read and answer true or false to each statement:

1. Many people know Jonathan's Bakery.
2. Jonathan has breakfast before he bakes his products.
3. Today, he's wearing the same clothes just like every day.
4. At the moment he's sleeping.
5. He's leaving the town with his wife tonight.

TRUE	FALSE

Read and answer the questions:

1. What time does Jonathan wake up?

2. What does he have for breakfast?

3. What does he do after his siesta?

4. Where is he going to be next week?

5.What is he doing after lunch?

6. How often the Luxury Liners company send a liner?

7. Where is the tonight's liner leaving?

7.Writing:

Write a past tense paragraph about the activities that you liked to do when you were a child (Write at least 50 words).

Example:

When I was a child, I rode a bicycle with my friends and we played in the park and that was the best but at the end of playing, we always ate ice cream, I liked strawberry ice cream. I was so scared of clowns when I got home, I was very scared to go up the stairs because was a picture of a clown on the wall and I always hugged my teddy bear to protect me from the bad clown, I was only 7 years old. At night, I listened to stories in the living room of my home, I loved to listen to the story of the lady and the tramp, but this story was about dogs, I liked it because I had a dog similar to the one in the story. My childhood was the best, I had a lot of fun with my friends and my dog, although I had my fears, I tried to be very brave.